
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: C. Morphew WEEK OF: 9/15-9/19 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Get Ready 
activity/read “By Any 
Other Name”/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Lesson 1 
questions/video:  Urban 
Growth in America/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Finish reading “By 
Any Other Name” and 
complete the Check Your 
Understanding 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Ch. 2 
test/Constitution building 
blocks/Constitution video 
with questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Finish the 
video/do questions over 
lesson 2/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
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plan/Analyze the text 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

HOMEWORK: 
 

events/Lessons 3 and 4 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Test over “By Any 
Other Name” 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Constitution 
scavenger hunt/power 
point notes/equal rights 
amendment 
worksheet/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: : “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/watch “The 
Jungle:  A View of 
Industrial America”/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/power point over 
setting/Get Ready 
activity on “Without 
Title”/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Test over ch. 20 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
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